
Hotel Occupancy 

Mr WOOD question to MINISTER for BUSINESS, INDUSTRY and RESOURCES 

I note the Tasmanian Hospitality Association's 'Hotel Occupancy Report' for March 
showed robust occupancy for the accommodation sector right across the state. The high 
rates of occupancy are terrifically good news for Tasmania's economy, and reflect the 
efforts that have been put into encouraging people to visit our great state and in 
supporting the sector.  

In March 2025, almost 90 per cent of all hotel rooms across Tasmania were full. This is a 
fantastic result. Do you have any further information about this occupancy data, and are 
you able to provide further information about how the hospitality industry is doing in my 
electorate of Bass? 
 


